The Cabinet Submits a Proposed Decree to H. E. President of Palestine Recommending the formation of a Supreme Committee for the Statistics of the Palestinians in Diaspora

Ramallah – 04/12/2018 - The Cabinet decided to submit a proposed decree to H. E. President of Palestine recommending the formation of a Supreme Committee for the statistics of the Palestinians in Diaspora to ensure unifying and coordinating efforts to activate and launch this project, which was initiated four years ago between the Palestinian Central Bureau of Statistics and the Ministry of Foreign Affairs.
